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Project Status  July 2021 
Project Phase % Completion Completion Date 

Design  90% August 2021 
Construction 0% February 2022 

 City of Sedona  
 Public Works Department  
 102 Roadrunner Drive Sedona, AZ 86336 

 (928) 204-7111  Fax: (928) 282-5348 

Sedona in Motion 5C – Los Abrigados to Brewer Connection                          FY22 CIP Update 

KEY FEATURES: 

Consultant: Shephard-Wesnitzer (SWI) 

Contractor: TBD 

Timing: October 2020 – FY 22 

Construction Challenges: 

•  

 

 
 

Project Manager: 
Stephen Craver, PE 
(928) 203-5059 
SCraver@SedonaAZ.gov   

City Engineer: 
J. Andy Dickey, PE 
(928) 203-5039 
ADickey@SedonaAZ.gov 
 
$  FY22 Project Budget: $150,000 
     Total Project Budget: $163,050 
 
                             
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

         

                                                                     

This project is a result of the Transportation Master Plan.  It will provide a connection 
from Los Abrigados through the City owned Ranger Station property to Brewer Road. 
It provides a similar benefit as SIM-5A as it will further reduce the number of vehicles 
needing to make a U-turn at the Schnebly Hill roundabout, which will reduce 
congestion and improve travel time for northbound SR 179. 

Status: Design for this project began in October 2020. 90% plans have been completed 
and are under review by staff. Prior to finalizing design, the concept was presented to 
the Historic Preservation Commission on May 10, and the Planning and Zoning 
Commission on June 1. Both approved an amendment to the Ranger Station Park 
Master Plan which will now remove the pickleball courts.  Staff anticipates advertising 
for construction in September. 

 
For a copy of this update, or updates for other projects, visit the projects website at: 
www.sedonaaz.gov/CIP. 
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